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Exam Preparation Tips for Students

As exam season approaches, here are some practical tips to help your children prepare
effectively and reduce stress.
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Greetings from the Management.

Create a study
schedule

Encourage
regular breaks

Stay positive and
supportive

Promote healthy
eating

Set up a study
space

Practise past
papers

Ensure adequate
sleep

Regular exercise

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am excited to announce that preparations are well underway for the
Young Entrepreneurs Family Bazaar on 29 June 2024. We will have up to
30 booths, selling various items. On behalf of the school, I want to thank
you for your continuous engagement with our teachers.

Expect thrilling competitions like Imperial Idol, Public Speaking, Art &
Craft, and the Amazing Race. Detailed information will be shared next
week. Thank you.

Mr. Tristan, Deputy Principal

Instant 
Insights

Public Holiday
In conjunction with the Agong’s birthday, the school will be closed on 3 June
(Monday). All students are expected to return to school the next day, 4 June 2024
(Tuesday).

“You don’t have to be great to start, but you have to start to be great.” –Zig Ziglar
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Congratulations
Shasthiigan!
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In the realm of drawing, every line and curve tells a story. Last week, our primary kids created
imaginative kings and queens in their art lesson.

Drawing and coloring encourage students to express their creativity and imagination. These
activities promote art as an essential tool for personal growth and self-expression.

Royal Imagination

Shasthiigan A/L Vijay of Year 8 has achieved an
outstanding victory at the 20th International Okinawa
Goju-Ryu Ipoh City Open Karate Championship 2024, held
from 10th-12th May 2024. His remarkable dedication and
skill have earned him a well-deserved gold medal. This
incredible accomplishment is a testament to his hard work
and perseverance. Everyone is incredibly proud of
Shasthiigan and looks forward to seeing him continue to
shine in his future endeavors.


